
 

 

 

 



 

 

Annual Alumni Meet - 2019 

Annual Alumni Meeting Report – 13.04.2019 

 The annual alumni association meeting of Valluvar College of Science and Management 

was held on April 13, 2019 at the Valluvar Arangam, Karur. 

 The meeting was started with the singing of traditional prayer song by students. The 

dignitaries for the meeting lit the Kuthuvilaku to mark the meeting's commencement. The 

welcome address was proposed by the president of the alumni association, Mr. T. Boopathiraja, 

Assistant Professor, Department of English, Valluvar College of Science and Management. 

The meeting was presided over by the chairman of the college, Thiru. K. Senguttuvan 

and he delivered the presidential address. In his speech, he emphasized the role of alumnae in the 

development of the institution and hailed the support of Valluvar alumni’s financial and non-

financial contributions for the betterment of students.  

The Principal, Dr. T. SalaiParkunan, and the secretary, Tmt. Hemalatha Senguttuvan, 

wished alumni member good future. Both appreciated the alumni’s role in shaping the students 

better placement perspectives. 

The keynote address was delivered by the Chief Guest, Shri. P.S.Srikrishnan, Former 

Chief Manager and the Principal, Staff Training College, Karur Vysya Bank, Bangalore. He 

recalled his days after graduation from the famous PSG College of Technology, Coimbatore. 

Those experiences compelled him to take an oath to assist students at the college in getting 

placed before graduation. He promised alumni that he will continuously provide his support and 

motivation to the students of VCSM and also to train the students to get better placement. He 

advised the alumnae to always keep in touch with the college alumni association. He said 

forming an alumni network is very easy in today’s social media world to stay connected 

wherever they are working. 

The alumni talked about how the college management, principal, and faculty helped, 

encouraged, and inspired them. The members assured the students that they would support them 



 

 

until they found placement in the city where they were now residing. Every alumnus stated that 

they were fortunate to have graduated from Valluvar. 

The vote of thanks was proposed by the secretary of the association, Mr. S. Periyasamy, 

and the meeting concluded with the National Anthem. 
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An Alumnus Lit the Kuthuvilaku in the Presence of Chief Guests 

 

 

Signature of the President      Signature of the Principal 


